Dynamics Working Group August, 2003 Report to the ROS

The DWG had a conference call on August 4 and discussed implementation and related training on application of wind generation dynamics models developed by Electrotek and PTI for ERCOT. A seminar is planned for the week of September 15.

Also the status of TVD project was discussed. The first pass of changes is being incorporated into the report. Some of the members are conducting analysis for illustrations into the final report. These analyses are needed to clarify the concepts and approaches described in the reports. At this point it appears that these analysis and the final report maybe completed by mid September. The second part of the TVD project, which contains investigation of the effects of excitation systems on transient voltage stability will begin in September after the completion of the first part. 

Upcoming DWG activities:

The DWG will continue working on the transient voltage security criteria analysis and report.
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